
 

February 25, 2021 

Meeting called to order by Marvin Matlock. 

All members present, also present Patsy Burchett, General Registrar. 

The Board met on February 25th, 2021 at 3:00 P.M.  to conduct the Risk limiting Audit for the November 
2, 2020 election. 

The Audit Board was Charles Chadwell and Marvin Matlock. 

Ballots selected were: 

Batch 0102 Ewing Ballot #128 – 1 vote for Donald Trump and 1 vote for Daniel Gade. 

Batch 0203 Jonesville Ballot # 512 – 1 Vote for Donald Trump and 1 vote for Daniel Gade. 

Cap Ballot # 702 – 1 vote for Donald Trump and 1 vote for Daniel Gade. 

Cap Ballot # 823 – 1 vote for Donald Trump and 1 vote for Mark Warner. 

Risk Limiting Audit was adjourned at 4:30 P.M. 
 
 
______________________________ 
Charles Chadwell, Secretary 
 
 
______________________________ 
Gerald Williams, Vice Chairman 
 
 
______________________________ 
Marvin Matlock, Chairman 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


